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Friday 6th December 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Firstly, I would like to thank those of you who completed our parent questionnaire for 

Ofsted. We are waiting for the draft report that should be with us before Christmas, and 

you should receive the published report in January 2025. We will send this out as soon as 

we have it. 

It is essential to me that we make some rapid changes to the school so that we can be a 

school that we are all proud of and one that sits at the heart of our community. Over the 

spring term I will be inviting you into school to meet with me and talk about what you 

would like to see from the school. 

In January, we have decided to take two INSET days on Monday 6th and Tuesday 7th 

January. The school will be CLOSED to pupils, but staff will be on-site for training. One day 

is the previously planned INSET for February which has been moved and the other is an 

extraordinary INSET in response to our new systems coming into place from January. 

To help to keep you informed of these changes, we would like to invite you into school for 

a parent information session. We will run three sessions so that you can choose which is 

most appropriate for you. Your child does not need to attend with you as they will receive 

this information from their teachers on Wednesday 8th January. 

The sessions will take place in G42 at Sir William Stanier School on Wednesday 8th January 

at 4:30pm, 5:00pm, and 5:30pm. The session will last for 20-minutes, and staff will be 

available to answer questions at the end of the session. We will be providing a summary 

leaflet of our new processes that you will be able to take away with you. 

In addition, I would like to give you advance notice that there will be a Trust (TLP) INSET for 

staff on Friday 11th July when the school will be closed to pupils. 

Thank you to those who have already spoken to me and taken the time to discuss their 

child. I look forward to meeting you in the new term. 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mrs E Robinson 

Principal 


